
Hutt Central School Newsletter
No 8 Term 3  12th September  - 16th September 2022

Kia ora Tatou,
Today we celebrated our Gold Level of the Volume of our Values with a games day. It was great to see
our students using their Tuakana - Teina in different groups to support each other with the fun
activities. We had our celebrity values dressed up as Whakaute, Haepapa, Auahatanga, Manawaroa,
and a great visit from the Golden Gift. Thank you to our teachers for providing us with really fun games
to try out today!

Te Wiki o te Reo Maori
This week we have celebrated Te Wiki o te Reo Maori. We have carried out Kapa Haka, Te Reo learning,
sharing of stories, games, podcasts / online presentations and we have worked with buddy classes. We
are really proud of our students’ use of Te Reo throughout our school and I thank our Te Ao Maori team
of Jamie and Rebecca for leading us with this kaupapa throughout the week.

Camp El Rancho
The Year 5 and 6 students had an amazing time at El Rancho in Waikanae last week. We were so lucky
with the weather as it was chilly but cleared up and we did all of our activities.  It was ‘all go’ with so
many new and challenging experiences and we even managed to navigate the cool waters at the
waterslide, kayaking and rafting.  A huge thank you to all whānau who got their tamariki ready and an
even bigger thanks to our ‘camp parents’ who were energetic, encouraging and always there to help
- tino pai to mahi team! Parents of Year 5 and 6 tamariki, look out for posts on Seesaw and for all,
check out the links below for some great pics of camp on the class blogs.

Artsplash School Choir
I had the privilege of going to watch our choir perform as part of Artsplash at the Michael Fowler Centre
on Monday evening. This was a great performance where our students represented themselves, our
school, and their whanau fantastically on a large scale stage. Thank you to our families who came
along and to Rachael for her work preparing our students throughout the term.

New Student
Welcome to Luca who has started at Hutt Central School this week. It is great to have you with us.

Board of Trustees Election
Thank you to all of our candidates who put themselves forward to be considered for election to our
Board of Trustees. Our Returning Officer has published the results and I look forward to working
alongside Tania Jorgensen, Renée Fauvel, Matt Durney, Rakesh Magan, Greg Taylor on our school
board. Our first meeting will be on Wednesday 21 September at 7pm.

Ngā mihi nui,
Michael Gendall
Principal
principal@huttcentral.school.nz

PB4L Gold Reward
It was an amazing day to come together and celebrate our gold achievement.  Our values are strong and

the tuakana teina was very obvious again in our whānau style groups today.  We enjoyed so many
different games and activities.  Lovely to have the HCS Celebrity Values team with us today.

mailto:principal@huttcentral.school.nz


Look out for Auahatanga, Manawaroa, Haepapa and Whakaute in the pics below and
on Seesaw.  Tino pai to mahi team!

Our Hutt Central online safety hub is here to support us all

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Week 8 Term 3 2022
12th Sept - 16th September

Maori Language Week
Friday - Interzone swimming @ Huia Pool

Assembly

Week 9 Term 3 2022
19th Sept - 23rd September

Monday - Fundraising Pizza Lunch
Wednesday - BOT Meeting 7.00 pm staffroom
Friday - Fundraising Quiz Night for parents

https://huttcentral.onlinesafetyhub.nz/parent/home
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/


Week 10 Term 3 2022
26th Sept - 30th September

Monday- Public holiday for the Queen's Memorial
Friday - Last day of Term 3

- Assembly

Week 1 Term 4 2022
17th Oct - 21st October

Monday - First day of Term 4

BREAKFAST CLUB
The Hutt Central School Breakfast Club is still welcoming any pupils who would like
to have breakfast (or an extra breakfast ) in the school hall every school morning
from 7:30 to 7:50 am.
They would love donations of tinned fruit and jam. If you are able to help out please

bring it to the school office anytime.

Our 2022 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1 https://app.seesaw.me/blog/hcsroom12022

Room 2 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022

Room 3 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022

Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022

Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022

Room 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022

Room 7 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022

Room 8 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022

Room 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022

Room 10 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022

Room 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022

Room 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12

Room 13 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022

https://app.seesaw.me/blog/hcsroom12022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022


Community Notices

Beginners Highland Dancing Classes

Fun beginner classes full of Scottish music and dance
moves for boys and girls aged 4 and up,
held in Normandale on Wednesdays 3.45pm
Contact Kylie 021451949 or thistlebrae@outlook.com

KIDS DOMAIN OCTOBER SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME
Bookings are open now on our website
https://kidsdomain.biz/school-holiday-care/
Earlybird Discounts are available!!  WINZ subsidies are due now
6 Market Grove, Lower Hutt (near the Ewen Bridge)
Email: kidsdomain@slingshot.co.nz

Girls Got Game Holiday Camp
Camp Details:-
Date: October 4th   Location: Walter Nash Centre
Time: 9am-3pm     Players: Year 3-8 Girls
Cost: $50
REGISTER HERE: https://www.capitalbasketball.org/girls-got-game-sign-up/p/21-july

mailto:thistlebrae@outlook.com
https://kidsdomain.biz/school-holiday-care/
https://www.capitalbasketball.org/girls-got-game-sign-up/p/21-july


Spaces available for Term 4! !

Dance, Drama and Singing for students aged 4-15 years
Led by a London West End performer!

AOTEA - JOHNSONVILLE - KARORI - LOWER HUTT - NEWTOWN - UPPER HUTT
Book your child’s two-week trial NOW!

www.spotlightperformingarts.co.nz

UNIFORM ORDER

Name …………………....Class ….
Cost Amount to

pay

Sunhat 3 sizes available. Come and choose the size that fits your
child best and we will name it with a white fabric pen

$15.00

Hoodie
Name on the back as you want it written ……………………………………

Size 6 $55.00

Size 8 $55.00

Size 10 $55.00

Size 12 $55.00

Other - Adult sizes $65.00

http://www.spotlightperformingarts.co.nz

